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April 14, 2021 

Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Re: Paramedic Recognition Banners 

Paramedic Services Week (May 23-29, 2021) is a week of celebration for paramedics, EMS 
support staff and administration across Canada. During this week, we take the time to thank 
Essex Windsor EMS staff for their work and recognize their courage and dedication. This is 
especially important as we navigate our way through the COVID-19 pandemic journey. In 2021 
the theme is aptly named “Paramedic as Educator – Citizen Ready” 

Essex-Windsor EMS would like to celebrate the week by hanging temporary banners over the 
roads in our respective hometown municipalities for 3 weeks (May 16 – June 6, 2021). This will 
allow us shoulder with the weeks before and after Paramedic Services Week and provide for all 
local EWEMS staff, and their families, to safely view the banner and celebrate within their 
hometowns. 

Each banner would have the logos of the respective municipality, as well as the County of Essex 
and Essex-Windsor EMS logos, along with the badge numbers of the hometown staff. 

We request that the banners be hung for the week before and after the celebration week, to 
allow for greater recognition and to celebrate Paramedic as Educator – Citizen Ready 

If an application is required, please send the form to ddunlop@countyofessex.ca.  

We greatly appreciate your assistance. Should you require further information, please contact 
me by email at bkrauter@countyofessex.ca or by phone at extension 2654.  

Regards, 

 
Bruce Krauter 
Chief 
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